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Rucker Road Complete Street 

The content, design, and locations of projects indicated on these fact sheets are dependent upon Mayor and Council approval and are subject to 

change. This information cannot be reproduced without written consent from the City of Roswell. The user agrees to hold the City of Roswell 

harmless, including any loss of profits or consequential damages. For additional information, contact the Roswell Department of Transportation at 

770-594-6420 or transcustomerserviceteam@roswellgov.com Last Update: 10/14/2021

Current StatusPROJECT OVERVIEW
This project will reconstruct Rucker Road from the Alpharetta City Limits to

the Arnold Mill Road/Houze Road Intersection. The project will add a new

center lane that was non-existent, wide sidewalks, and a Multi-use path along

the Rucker Road corridor. Roswell is funding the portion of the project within

the Roswell City Limits with TSPLOST funds. Alpharetta completed their

section of the project in 2020 with additional funding from its May 2016 bond

referendum. Roswell’s section of the project began in late 2019 and was

completed in the Spring of 2021.

Project Cost (Roswell only portion):     $2.26m  

Completed


